
COUNCIL RESPONSE TO INSPECTOR’S NOTE MF3 
 
Following the receipt of ‘Inspector’s Note MF3 – Next steps in Examination process’ the Council will 
progress with the Sustainability Appraisal on the modifications prior to launching the Main and 
Additional Modifications consultation week commencing 19 September 2016.  
 
The Council will provide its detailed response to the proposed main modifications as part of the 
consultation process. 
 


